
News from your L.U.D. of Angusville Committee 

Summer 2019 

How to Contact Us: 

Becky Blue j2rs@wificountry.ca 

Erica Katchin heather_ef@msn.com 

Becky Flundra bbflundra7686@gmail.com 

Barry Wowk bwowk@rmwest.ca 

In an effort to better communicate with the ratepayers of Angusville, the L.U.D. Committee  is planning to include a quarterly newsletter with       

upcoming events, community need-to-knows, and updates from the Municipality. If you have something that you would like to include in the                   

newsletter, please contact one of your L.U.D. committee members. Another great place to keep up to date is by following the                                              

Angusville Manitoba group on Facebook. 

Town Clean Up was a HUGE SUCCESS: 

The L.U.D. would like to send a huge thank you out to everyone who helped to pick up garbage 

around town this spring. We hope that everyone continues to take pride in our little community 

and help keep it clean. A special mention to these crews of kids that brought bags of trash and in 

return received a coupon to the Binscarth Park & Pool for a swim and sweet treat!  

Dust Control Notice: 

You may have noticed that a few streets in 

town did not receive calcium this year and 

that was due to residual carry over from  

previous applications. The L.U.D ensures 

that streets that require calcium will receive it 

from year to year while also ensuring that we 

manage our budget and spending                    

accordingly. 

Garbage Pickup: 

To help our community save a few dollars annually and encourage residents to start recycling, 

we are hoping to have garbage picked up every second week in the winter months.  

This would make garbage pick up happen on the following dates: 

October 31, November 14, November 28, December 12, December 19  

(none December 26 and January 2 due to Christmas Holidays),  

January 9, January 23, February 6, February 20, March 5.  

We would then continue with weekly pickups in March. 

The Municipality is looking into what the best recycling option is for our entire municipality and 

we will make sure to keep residents posted with any and all updates. 

***More details to come*** 

Upcoming Events: 

June 29: Silver Beach Horseshoe Tourna-

ment and Dance featuring BY REQUEST 

July 1: Canada Day                                                    

(RM of RMW administration offices closed) 

August 5: Civic Holiday 

September 2: Labour Day 

September 4: PWSD First Day of School 

Do you have an event happening within our    

community that you would like posted in the    

quarterly newsletter? Email Becky Flundra, 

bbflundra7686@gmail.com, to have it included in 

the events listing. 

E-Alert: 

Administration is working on a system that will notify ratepayers (via email) of critical and severe 

information that has an affect on or within our Municipality. Examples include fire bans, water 

breaks, service disruptions, any issues relating to safety or have the potential to pose life    

threatening situations.  

Keep watching the website (www.rmwest.ca) and Facebook (Rural Municipality of Riding Moun-

tain West) for the links to sign up once the system goes live. 

The greatness of a community is 

most accurately measured by the 

compassionate actions of its             

members. 

~ Coretta Scott King 


